## UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I

David McClain Interim President

December 23, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda President of the Senate State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear President Bunda:

For your information and consideration, the University of Hawai'i is transmitting herewith, two (2) copies of the Annual Report for 2004 and 2005 on the Review of the UH's Non-General Funds and Accounts (Act 200, Section 55, 2003 Session Laws of Hawai'i) as requested by the Legislature.

This report encompasses a review of the University of Hawai'i's non-general fund and accounts, including but not limited to; the state higher education loan fund, the research and training revolving fund, the parking fund, the real property and facilities use revolving fund, and the tuition and fees special fund.

Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eaur/govrel/reports/2006/index.html.

Sincerely,

David McClain Interim President

Enclosure(s)